
Board Meeting 
June 14, 2007 

 
The Scottsboro City Board of Education met in a called session on the above date at 7:30 A.M. 
in the Page Administration Building with the following members present: Mr. Howard Hill, Mr. 
Donald Hodges, Dr. Judy McCrary and Mrs. M. M. McKinnon. Mr. Jerry Coleman, Chairman, 
was absent.   
 
In the absence of Mr. Jerry Coleman, Dr. Judy McCrary, Vice Chairperson, conducted the 
meeting. 
 
On a motion from Mrs. McKinnon and a second by Mr. Hill, the vote was unanimous to 
approve the Agenda. 
 
On a motion from Mr. Hill and a second by Mr. Hodges, the vote was unanimous to approve the 
following Personnel Matters: 
 

I. LEAVE OF ABSENCE 
 

FRYE, Faye – Part-Time CNP Worker, Scottsboro High School, effective 
  for the 2007-2008 school year (medical leave). 

 
On a motion from Mrs. McKinnon and a second by Mr. Hill, the vote was unanimous to 
approve the following: 
 
II. EMPLOYMENT 
 

Certified Staff 
 
HANCOCK, Carter Dale – Principal, Scottsboro High School, effective July 1, 2007, 
  replacing Tony Ball. 
 
HANCOCK, Tina – Computer Essentials Teacher, Scottsboro Junior High School, 
  effective with the 2007-2008 school year, replacing Malinda Watwood. 
 
McNUTT, Andrew – Social Studies Teacher, Scottsboro Junior High School, effective 
  August 6, 2007, replacing Franklin Posey. 
 
PATTERSON, Cynthia – Physical Education Teacher, Scottsboro Junior High School, 
  effective August 6, 2007, replacing Tiffanie Howard. 
 
THURMOND, Shaley – English Teacher, Scottsboro Junior High School, effective 
  August 6, 2007, replacing Robin Bryant. 
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On a motion by Mr. Hodges and a second by Mr. Hill, the vote was unanimous to approve the 
following request for out-of-state travel: 
 

Avery Hammon, Melissa Knowles and Lori White-----------------------July 11-13, 2007 
    Gainesville, Georgia 

 
On a motion by Mr. Hill and a second by Mr. Hodges, the vote was unanimous to approve the 
requests for funds raisers (filed in Fund Raiser folder). 
 
On a motion by Mr. Hill and a second by Mrs. McKinnon, the vote was unanimous to approve 
the second amendment to the FY 2007 Budget. 
 
Dr. Berry stated the need to change the July 9, 2007, board meeting to another date in July 
due to the July 4th holiday week prior to the scheduled July 9 board meeting. The board was 
in agreement with this. 
 
On a motion by Mrs. McKinnon and a second by Mr. Hodges, the vote was unanimous to 
adjourn. 
      
      _________________________________ 
      Chairman 
 
      _________________________________ 
      Secretary 
       


